No. 0425/ 1 40% National Library of Thailand

Samsen Road, Bangkok
10300

Thailand

July fQZOZﬂ

Dear Sir,

We acknowledge the receipt of the “Colors of the Kingdom” you have kindly

presented to our National Library with appreciation. These materials are of great value to our
collections and are more useful to public at large as well.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Your sincerely,

Nt P

(Ms.Nawarat Panyangam)
Director

National Library of Thailand



